

Haimo Primary School Haimo Road Westhorne Avenue Eltham London SE9 6DY

Tel: 020 8850 4911/020 8294 8110 Headteacher: Ms. K. Barnes Deputy Headteacher: Ms. J. Arnold

Fax: 020 8859 5953

30<sup>th</sup> April 2018

Haimo's Got Talent 2018 - Postponed New Date - Wednesday 9th May 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to let you know that unfortunately we have had to postpone the Haimo's Got Talent finalists show. This is due to the awful weather predicted for Wednesday 2<sup>nd</sup> May. As this is an outdoor event, we have made the decision to postpone until Wednesday 9th May 2018 at 4pm. This is to ensure that we have the best show possible. Any tickets already purchased will be valid for 9<sup>th</sup> May.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Yours sincerely,

Haimo PTA